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YANKOVICH-MILLER HILL ROAD RECONSTRUCTION AND MULTI-USE PATH 
PROJECT NO. NFHWY00139/0002(378) UPDATES 
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For more information please visit our website http://dot.alaska.gov/nreg/yankovich-miller/  
or contact Colleen Ackiss, P.E., Engineering Manager,  

Phone: (907)-451-5179, Fax: (907) 451-5126, or Email: colleen.ackiss@alaska.gov.  
For text telephone (TDD), please call (907) 451-2363. 

• Upgrade/widen Yankovich Road to 32 feet (10-foot lanes and 6-foot shoulders); 
• Reconstruct Miller Hill Road by widening the existing roadway surface toward the 

separated path to 30 feet (10-foot lanes and 5-foot shoulders);  
• Pave the remaining portion of the Miller Hill Road separated path; 
• Improve sight distance and road geometry at roadway and driveway intersections; 
• Improve drainage; and 
• Raise or lower Yankovich Road to eliminate blind spots. 

COMPLETED TASKS (as of Jun 2020) DATE 
Environmental Document May 2018 

 Design Study Report Jun 2020 
   

FUTURE TASKS (as of Jun 2020) DATE 
Detailed Design Work Ongoing 
Local Planning Approval Oct 2020 
Right of Way Acquisition Aug 2020 to Dec 2021 
Utility Relocation Agreements Oct 2020 to Dec 2021 
Project Bidding Mar 2022 
Construction May 2022 
  

 

The project schedule is outlined below. 

Yankovich Road and Miller Hill Road serve vehicular 
and pedestrian traffic between Sheep Creek Road 
and Ballaine Road. Yankovich Road is a 1.67-mile 
east-west corridor with residences and some public 
points of interest such as the Large Animal Research 
Station (LARS). Miller Hill Road is a 0.71-mile north-
south roadway that connects Sheep Creek Road on 
the south and Yankovich Road on the north with a 
separated bike path along the east side. The two 
roads are similar in character with narrow 10-foot 
lanes for vehicular traffic and 0- to 2-foot shoulders 
for other users. To improve safety for pedestrian, 
bicycle and vehicle traffic on Yankovich Road and 
Miller Hill Road, the Alaska Department of 
Transportation & Public Facilities (DOT&PF) 
proposes to: 
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